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Konrad Jackson

From: James Norton [jamesnorton1@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2011 9:41 AM
To: Rep. Kurt Olson; Rep. Mike Chenault; Rep. Craig Johnson; Rep. Dan Saddler; Rep. Steve 

Thompson; Rep. Bob Miller
Subject: House Bill 63

 
  

 
 
  
  
 Representative: 
                
      The environmentalists are sure wrong on S.B. 27. We are right to protect the public safety, but 
this is just a knee jerk answer that will leave us all more exposed to a true danger "fire". 
  
       Please do not let this become law until we have safe alternatives to this that can continue to 
protect us. 
  
  
                                                                                       Sincerely, Jim Norton 
                                                                                                      2739 E. 17th 
                                                                                                      Anchorage, Alaska  99508  
 
  
 


